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Buildings and Grounds Committee Meeting 
Minutes of Monday, March 3, 2025 

 
The Buildings and Grounds Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Monday, 
March 3, 2025, at 4:00 p.m., in the conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford, 
WI 53034. 
 
Present: Kevin Muche, Chair; John Bohonek, Board President; Scott Firari, Member; and Heather Cramer, 
Superintendent.  Also present were Dave Bridgham and Rhonda Maas from the Booster Club. 
Absent:  Clint Bushey 
 

New Business: 

 

 

 Maintenance Update—Mr. Bushey provided a written update to the committee.  He continues to have communication with 

Cintas about paper toweling and services.  A stall door in the front girl’s bathroom was fixed.  Also fixed in the bathroom 

was the faucet.  The grey van had its brakes fixed.  The HS lunch room has a broken table.  It will need to be welded.  Salt 

was delivered on February 14 from Husty Lawns.  The red van had to have the hydraulic lift fixed.  A new feminine product 

dispenser was installed in the family bathroom.  The floor sander needs repairs. 

 Trophy Case Update—Booster Club—Dave Bridgham and Rhonda Maas provided information on the design and progress 

of the trophy case for the HS.  Work is scheduled to begin as soon as school ends and be complete by August 1. 

 Referendum Discussion—The committee discussed referendum talking points.  They viewed various flyers that were 

started and discussed communication.  The committee discussed not having a mailing due to cost.  We will rely on social 

media and the newsletter for getting the word out.  Meeting dates are set for March 10 and 24. 

 Maintenance Concerns—The committee reiterated the importance of defining the top three issues facing the district in 

regards to maintenance.  The committee states #1 is JHE Boiler System, #2 HS AC, #3 HS roof.  The committee received 

one bid for lawn mowing services.  The bid will go for approval for the March meeting. 

 

 
 


